
Lincolnshire-Prairie View School District 103
Memo

To: Board of Education
From: Scott Warren, Ed.D.
Date: September 4, 2025
Re: Annual eLearning Plan Review

Every 3 years, the Board of Education must approve an eLearning plan in order to conduct eLearning on 
days when the school would need to close due to hazardous conditions, either in the building or due to 
weather. The Board approved the eLearning Plan in June of 2024. Annually on non-approval years, the 
Board must review the eLearning Plan at a public meeting. The plan and the FAQ are included for the 
Board’s review. I do not recommend any changes to the plan or FAQ.


